
From: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 9:27 AM 
To: Lisa Eilers <Lisa.Eilers@cityofchicago.org>; Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Jared Policicchio <Jared.Policicchio@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: MO Delegation Trip to Denmark June 5-11 2022 
 

Hi Steve and Lisa,  
 
I am writing to confirm that Jared Policicchio and I traveled to Denmark from June 5-11, 2022.  
 
The purpose of the travel was to attend the International Energy Agency Conference and to 
enter into a formal learning partnership and knowledge exchange with the City of Sonderborg 
and the Consulate of Denmark on energy efficiency and renewable energy.  
 
Expenses for the trip and the sponsor of these expenses include:  
 

Expense Sponsor 

Roundtrip economy airfare to 
Copenhagen x2 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark 

Roundtrip train travel from 
Copenhagen to Sonderborg x2 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark 

IEA Conference registration 
lodging, meals - All included x2 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark 

One night lodging in Copenhagen 
x2 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Denmark 

 
 
Please let me know if there is any other additional information that you require.  
 
Best,  
 
Angela  

 

Angela Tovar 

Chief Sustainability Officer 

Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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